*House Committee*

COMMITTEE MINUTES for

HUMAN RESOURCES
Date: January 20, 2021 Location: Law Library

Convened: 2:00 PM
Adjourned:  3:00 PM

Attendance Roll Call:

Present: Representatives Meyer, A.-CH, Bradley-VC, Wessel-Kroeschell-RM,
Andrews, Bacon, Bergan, Boden, Brown-Powers, Dolecheck, Ehlert,
Forbes, Fry, Jeneary, Lundgren, Mascher, Moore, T., Osmundson,
Sunde

Absent:

Excused: Representatives Anderson, Bennett, Bush

Chairwoman Meyer called the meeting to order at 2:00 pm.
Roll Call was read and a quorum was present.
As there were no corrections, amendments and/or deletions to the previous meeting
minutes, they were unanimously approved.
The Following bills were assigned:

HF 6: Dolecheck-CH, Andrews, Ehlert

HF 8: Meyer-CH, Boden, Mascher

HSB 50: Jeneary-CH, Boden, Bennett

HSB 51: Bradley-CH, Forbes, Osmundson

HF 53: Lundgren-CH, Osmundson, Wessel-Kroeschell

HF 88: Moore-CH, Bradley, Sunde

HF 89: Fry-CH, Andrews, Sunde

HSB 71: Bradley-CH, Anderson, Jeneary

HSB 73: Bacon-CH, Moore, Forbes

HSB 74: Bergan-CH, Andrews, Forbes

HSB 75: Bergan-CH, Jeneary, Bennett

HSB 91: Meyer-CH, Bradley, Forbes

HSB 92: Moore-CH, Brown-Powers, Dolecheck

Chairwoman Meyer moved to consider adoption of the Committee Rules.
Representative Wessel-Kroeschell moved to consider an amendment for the rules,
and it was seconded by Representative Brown-Powers. After discussion,
Representative Wessel-Kroeschell requested a roll call vote on the amendment. The
amendment failed with a vote of 6 Ayes, 12 Nays, and 3 Absent. Representative
Meyer moved and passed the Committee Rules short form.

Opening remarks and introductions were made by the members of the
committee.

A childcare update presentation was given by DHS. The presenters were:

e Janee Harvey, ACFS Division Administrator
e Ryan Page, Lead Child Care Program Manager

Discussion and questions followed the presentation.
As there was no additional business to come before the committee,
Representative Brown-Powers moved to adjourn at 3:00 pm.



Representative Ann Meyer

Neil Nelsen, Committee Secretary



